
          

 
 

 

9th May 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Questionnaire 

 

As part of our on-going school self-review activities, we want once again to engage with and 

consult more with parents regarding the school and the pupils and get parents to contribute to 

school development.  

With this in mind we are sending out a parent questionnaire for you to complete and return to 

school.  Once we have them all back we will analyse the results and let you know the 

outcome and how we are going to address any issues raised. The results will also be 

published online on our school website.  

 

Your name is not required on the questionnaire, so please do not put it on. All information 

gathered will be treated with the strictest of confidence. 

 

This will be a useful exercise for the school and we receive so much positive feedback about 

our school from parents we want to now capture this in a collaborative way,  

 

I do hope you are able to support this and look forward to your response and thank you for 

your support. Please return the questionnaire in the envelope provided.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J Knowles  

Head Teacher 
 

Waterside Primary School 
 

Empowering Learners to Achieve Dreams 
 

Eastwood Road, Stoke On Trent, ST1 3JS 
  

ST1 3JS  
 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs Joanne Knowles  

Tel: 01782234630 

Email: Waterside@sgfl.org.uk 

Website: www.waterside.stoke.sch.uk 
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